
                                     
4TH GRADE MOVING UP  

DRIVE THRU AT SES 
MONDAY, JUNE 15, 2020 

5-7PM 
SOLVAY ELEMENTARY BUS LOT 

 
4TH GRADE STUDENTS AND PARENTS, PLEASE JOIN US ON 
MONDAY , JUNE 15 TO PICK UP YOUR 4th GRADE TEE-SHIRTS AND 
HAVE A MOMENT TO SAY GOODBYE TO YOUR TEACHERS.  

 
For organization and traffic flow , times have been designated by your 
student’s last name.  We ask, that you try your best to observe these times: 
A-F   5:00-5:30pm            G-L  5:30-6:00pm     M-Q  6:00-6:30pm 

R-Z   6:30-7:00pm 
 

SOCIAL DISTANCING GUIDELINES WILL BE OBSERVED 
PLEASE STAY IN YOUR CARS. 

PLEASE ONLY BRING ONE CAR PER FAMILY. 
 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING ALL 
OF YOUR SMILING FACES ONCE AGAIN!! 


